
San Jose Boulevard Resurfacing  
and Interchange Improvements 

Jacksonville, Duval County, Florida
FIN 445426-1 and 437728-4DISTRICT TWO

Project improvements (445426-1) include milling and resurfacing, base work, drainage improvements, 
curb and gutters, traffic signals, lighting, highway signing, sidewalks/bicycle path, green pavement 
markings, ITS and other incidental construction on San Jose Boulevard (SR 13) from south of I-295 to 
north of Sunbeam Road. The companion project (437728-4) includes widening and reconstruction of 
the ramp from San Jose Boulevard to I-295 North. 

Construction activities will take place during daytime and nighttime hours. No lane closures will be 
permitted from 6 a.m. to 8 p.m. seven days a week.

Questions? Contact Community Outreach Specialist Sara Pleasants at  
(386) 269-3490 or Sara.Pleasants@dot.state.fl.us. 

For additional project information, visit www.nflroads.com.

CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE

Project start: September 2024
Estimated completion: Early 2026 

        Contractor: Watson Civil Construction
       Cost: $16.8 million




